RUTGERS

Global

COVID-19 International

Students Town Hall:
Fall 2020 Academic Issues
and Concerns

Tuesday, August 11, 2020
10:00-11:00 a.m. EST

Rutgers international students are invited to attend a
virtual town hall focusing on academic issues and
concerns for the fall 2020 semester. Speakers and
facilitators will include representatives from the
International Student Services Office, as well as
deans and academic deans from several schools.
Undergraduate and graduate international students
from Camden, Newark, New Brunswick, and RBHS
are encouraged to register and attend.

To attend please register at:
https://bit.ly/lTownHall8-2020

Registrants will receive a link upon
registration to access the virtual town hall.

Contact:
Greg Costalas
(gcostalas@global.rutgers.edu)



